
The first session on 8  June is a FREE taster session.th

Sign up to Hello Club, upload funds then select these sessions.

Each week you will be sent an email with a link to a RealBridge game.

Log in by 3.45pm on Sundays. Games start at 4pm.

We recommend that you play on a computer/laptop.

If you have a Club Number, use this as your ID. If you don’t have a

number, use your Club Name. 

This is a great opportunity for players in their first and second year. 

Each session will be 120 minutes.

Supported online play is like having a friend at the

table, offering support whenever you need it. Imagine

it’s like using Zoom; you can see and talk to each

other while playing cards, and with an experienced

player available to offer advice or answer questions.

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW:

THESE SUPPORTED
ONLINE PRACTICE GAMES
ARE MADE FOR YOU!

Visit https://nzbridge.helloclub.com to sign up!

WHEN
WHERE
COST
CONTACT

Online at https://nzbridge.helloclub.com

$5 per casual session (except 8  June which is FREE) or you
can buy a ‘Winter Pass’ of $25 for all 15 sessions

th

Sunday 8 June until 14 September from 4pm to 6pm 

For more details, email Mike Dunn at
bridgeteacher365@gmail.com


